
 

 
Municipality of Brooke-Alvinston 

Council Highlights 
July 22, 2021 

 
 
 
 

 

• Approved the request from Armors Ale House for temporary street closure of 
River Street on July 31, 2021, from 8 p.m. – 11 p.m. 

 

• Declared the Tanner Redick Memorial Tournament an event of municipal 
significance for 2021. 
 

• Accepted the amendments to the Municipal Alcohol Policy. 
 

• Appointed R. Dobbin Engineering to prepare a new report for the 6-7 Sideroad 
Drain and Government Drain No. 1. 
 

 


